
   
 

October, 2022 

    

Notice about CLIPIKA ACE 107 & 107HG 

   

Dear Valued Customers 

    

     This is to inform you that we have changed our suppliers of some materials for 

CLIPIKA ACE 107 and 107HG to stabilize the procurement considering the recent 

world situation. Accordingly, the degree of purification has been improved and the 

transparency of the both cleaning solutions has become higher.  

The ability hasn’t been changed, and there is no problem if these solutions mix 

with the existing ones. Please use them at ease. 

Furthermore, there aren’t any changes to the SDS and the methods for the 

handling, management, and disposal. 

     We would appreciate your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

【Contact Information】 

SOMAX CO., LTD. 

Sales Department  

TEL：06-6976-1108 FAX：06-6977-5702 E-mail：info@somax.co.jp 

 

*You can check this information on our website as well. 

https://www.somax.co.jp 

 

Sincerely, 

Wataru Mukai, Managing Director 
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